




FCD2016-01
KING COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

 NOTICE OF HEARING

FCD2016-01

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the King County Flood Control District ("District") Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing in the King County Council Chambers on the 10th Floor of the King County Courthouse (516 Third Avenue, Seattle Washington) on the 16th  day of February 16, 2016, at 1:30 p.m.  The purpose of this public hearing is to consider amendments to the adopted 2015 budget for the District to correct various attachments, including the 2015 revised budget and revised District oversight budget. 


The proposed resolution is available in the King County Council Clerk’s office, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle Washington and can also be viewed on the clerk page at http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx and at  

http://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=2557537&GUID=95812920-9E0D-43CE-A307-1BA202C5B3E3&Options=ID|&Search=2016
DATED at Seattle, Washington this 3rd day of February, 2016.

KING COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT
KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Anne Noris
Clerk of the Board

